
 

 

 

 

 

   Buguggiate, June 16, 2020 

 

 

We would like to welcome you to Tecniplast Italy again! 

 

 
We are delighted to be able to welcome customers to Tecniplast. We have made this decision 

following the lifting of lockdown restrictions across Europe. We understand that Airlines will resume 

many European flights soon. 

 

 

Tecniplast was listed as ‘essential manufacturing’ and we kept the factory open and fully operational 

during the lockdown period. In ordered to keep manufacturing open Tecniplast was not only fully 

compliant with the Authorities by implementing their recommendations, but we took a pro-active 

approach by putting in extra preventive measures such as staggered lunch breaks, working from 

home policies etc. 

 

 

The layout of the Factory Tours has not changed, we have ensured your safety by following all the 

Authorities procedures, risk assessments and recommendations to avoid any cross contamination 

and help visitors, employers and workers stay safe and healthy in this innovative working environment.  

The main difference you will see is the welcome at the reception: you will receive a new leaflet, 

clearly stating our procedures and our business card.  

To summarize the following Corona Virus recommendations are being implemented:  

- Ensure to keep a minimum interpersonal distance of at least 2 meters 

- It is mandatory to wear face masks 

- Hygiene precautions are mandatory, especially for hands 

- Wear appropriate PPE equipment 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 


